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Happy New Year 2024

Ocean Tribe SR1 updates and upcoming events!

Happy New Year! Here are some updates and upcoming events reported from Ocean Tribe
SR1 (NY/NJ area). Hope your year 2024 will be full of Blessings and progress!






THIS SUNDAY @ 5:15PM
(EST - NY time)

Join us for the Ocean Providence Connect!
We will invite 1 presenter every month to share their
current local projects and efforts in the field of Ocean
Providence. ANYONE who is interested is welcomed to
join in on the call.

For this CONNECT call, we are inviting John Sato, who is
part of the team that is working with leaders in South
America to create a series of Ocean Providence themed
workshops for the young leaders in that region.

It will be very interesting to hear about their progress, as
well as how these ocean challenges/workshops are being
planned and executed!

It will also be a great place to network and update each
other on current and future projects.

Join Zoom Call from here



2 youths to launch a Japanese
restaurant in South America with big
vision!

Two 2nd gen sisters in Paraguay are inheriting the spirit of
Father and Mother Moon by launching a Japanese
restaurant in Paraguay!!!

As you know, establishing sushi restaurants across
America was one of TF's chief strategies in Ocean
Providence and business, we even saw an article on New
York Times on how TF affected the food trends of
America.

These youths are looking to do the same thing in
Paraguay! To start, they are raising funds to open their
own Japanese restaurant. They have already been



actively selling their sushi and other food on the street
markets in Asuncion.

See more info in the following link and please help them
out. Any amount will help! Let's help these youths become
the mega Japanese chain owners in South America

Detailed info & Offer Donation!

HISHING WORLD CUP 2024! These youths of the team USA need
your help to get there!



World Sports Fishing Federation (HQ: Seoul) is bringing back the Fishing World Cup!!
The Fishing World Cup 2024 will be happening in NEW ZEALAND in March 2024.
And USA was invited to send a team to participate in this international fishing tournament.

From our region, we are sending 3 of our youths, who needs your financial support to get to
New Zealand (and hopefully win the cup!). Let us support these youths and send them as US
representatives to compete on our behalf! True Parents will be super happy to see these
youths competing in the tradition that they have established.

« ERIC FACUCHER
« TYRONE CLARKE
e YOSHIO ISHIKAWA

ANY AMOUNT WILL BE DEEPLY APPRECIATED, AND PLEASE SHARE THIS
GOFUNDME TO AS MANY PEOPLE AS POSSIBLE Of course, if you want to straight up
sponsor one of them ($1200 - more info below), you are completely and totally welcome :-)

Send help (any amount welcome)

Practical Ed for the future! Mechanics, fishing & boating

OCEAN TRIBE SR1 in Little Ferry NJ is readying to offer a practical education such as
mechanics, fishing & boating techniques this winter! Coming soon in February! For more info,
please email minobus@ gmail,com. Mechanics curriculum only has 4 seats, first come first
serve basis. Student-friendly schedule. Separate registration fees apply to each course.






gcean Tribe SR1 in Little Ferry, New Jersey will also offer cruising
and fishing charters starting April 2024, More info incoming!

Explore Ocean Hobby Seminar Website @
































